
 
MRS. DIEWALD’S Newsletter 

 
Our testing week is over!  We worked very hard on these tests.  We are 

hoping for some good results!  Thank you to all the Grandparents who 

were able to attend Grandparent’s Day with us.  We had a great time! 
 

What will I learn next week…… 
 

Religion:  We will begin Chapter 6, The Church Year.  We will discuss how 
the Church year is made up of seasons.  We will talk about how important it is 
to meet with our Parish community weekly and on special days during the year. 
 
Math:   We will continue Chapter 2, Number Patterns.  We will begin by 
learning how to skip count on hundred charts.  We will be focusing on skip 
counting by 2’s, 5’s and 10’s.   

Reading: We will read two stories, “Diary of a Spider” and “A Swallow and 
a Spider.”  We will learn the reading skills cause/effect, figurative language and 
how to summarize.  We will be introduced to some new high frequency words 
as well as new vocabulary words.  Our Spelling words review long vowel sounds 
o, u, e and sounds for g. Our spelling test will be on THURSDAY this week 
since we will not be in school on Friday 

English:  During English we will be talking about nouns.  We will play some 
games and be on the lookout all week for nouns around us.  We will also be 
working on how to write a friendly letter.   After Christmas we will be become 
pen pals with another second grader from the Public School.  We are very 
excited about this! 



Social Studies/Science:  In Social Studies we will talk about rules and 
responsibilities as well as how to be a good citizen.  

 

REMINDERS: 
 

Young Author stories – due Monday, September 30th – 

jeans day if you participate 

 

No School – Friday, October 4th 
 

Have a great weekend! 
 

 

 

 

 


